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AUGUST 2022 

Stormwater infrastructure upgrades 
on Boulter Road 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is upgrading stormwater infrastructure on 

Boulter Road in support of the Berrimah North Area Plan.  

The work will commence in the coming weeks and are anticipated to be complete by the end of 2022.  

Work will be undertaken between 7am and 5pm. Access to properties and businesses will be maintained at 

all times however, at times, alternate access points into properties may be required.  

During the works, impact to road users will be reduced where possible and traffic management will be in 

place to ensure a safe traffic environment for motorists, pedestrians and cyclists.  

Works will occur progressively on Boulter Road. While the works move down the road, verge car parking 

will be impacted. During this time temporary car parking will be available and signposted accordingly. 

Motorists, residents and business owners are asked to like and follow RoadReportNT on Facebook to keep 

up to date as work progresses. 

Contact 

For more information, please contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics via email at 

Communications.DIPL@nt.gov.au or telephone 08 8924 6420. 

 

See overleaf for indicative map. 
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